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Overview 

School districts are required to adopt local health standards. In 2024, the 

legislature required the Department of Education to develop state health 

standards. The standards development process is underway, and the rulemaking 

period is expected to begin in 2026. The 2024 session law requires the health 

standards to include expectations for learning that are currently required under 

state law, including cannabis use and substance use education. 

This bill requires the substance use education to include overdose recognition, 

prevention, and response education. 

Summary 

Section Description 

1 Required health-related subject areas. 

Requires health standards to include overdose recognition, prevention, and response 
education. 

 

Minnesota House Research Department provides nonpartisan legislative, legal, and information services to the Minnesota 
House of Representatives. This document can be made available in alternative formats. 

www.house.mn.gov/hrd | 651-296-6753 | Third Floor, Centennial Office Building | St. Paul, MN 55155 


